
From: trc168 [trc168@ms45.hinet.net]
Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2001 11:45 PM
To: Mike Kuo
Subject: Re: UAT, Inc. FCC ID:PGCAD-9711, AN01T1233

Dear Mike Kuo:

Anser #1: The user manual has been modified as the
attachmant(U1215687C.PDF).

Anser #2: The file size is less than 3 MB.

Thank you very much!

----- Original Message -----
From: Mike Kuo <MikeKuo@CCSEMC.com>
To: <ivy@trclab.com.tw>; <trc168@ms45.hinet.net>
Sent: Saturday, March 10, 2001 3:18 AM
Subject: UAT, Inc. FCC ID:PGCAD-9711, AN01T1233

> Question #1: User manual does not contain the information required in
15.21
> of FCC rules.  Please revise user manual.
>
> Question #2: The file size for User manual is over 3MB.  Please reduce the
> file size to less than 3 MB.
>
> The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue
> on the above referenced application. Failure to provide the requested
> information within 60 days of the original e-mail date may result in
> application dismissal and forfeiture of the filing fee. Also, please note
> that partial responses increase processing time and should not be
submitted.
> Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed
to
> the e-mail address listed below the name of the sender
>
> Best Regards
>
> =========================
> Mike Kuo
> Compliance Certification Services
> 561F Monterey Road
> Morgan Hill CA 95037
> Telephone number:408-463-0885 EXT:105
> Fax number :408-463-0888
> E-Mail:mikekuo@ccsemc.com
>


